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UF Bargaining Survey Results 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The results of the most recent survey are in! We had a significant level of participation, 
with 326 respondents. The results are currently published on United Faculty’s 
Website www.ufnorthorange.com. 
 
Our members’ responses make it clear that salary and COLA, benefits, and Lab/lecture 
parity remain top priorities. As for the Academic Calendar, the majority of respondents 
(65%) were not in favor of a winter intersession. 
 
This information is very helpful in guiding our negotiations efforts as we move towards 
reopening official negotiations again in Fall 2021. 
 
Thank you to everyone that participated. 
 
In Solidarity,  
 
Mohammad M. Abdel Haq, M.A.  
Professor of Sociology 
UF Lead Negotiator 
Fullerton College, Fullerton  
 
"Power concedes nothing without a demand. It never did and it never will" - Frederick 
Douglass 
 


